
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       11th December 2015 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Panto and Party Day 

 
On Friday 18th December our whole school 

are being treated to a pantomime in the 

morning followed by a party in the 

afternoon. A very special visitor will also 

be coming to give presents to the children. 

This year party food will be provided by 

school.  All children can wear their own 

clothes on the day. 

 

             

Upcoming Events 

 
 

4th Jan   Inset Day (teacher training) 

 

5th Jan   Return to school 8.50am 

 

5th Jan  Y2 Swimming 

 

 

Nursery Sing-a-long 

 
We would like to invite you to our nursery 

‘Christmas Sing-a-long’ on Wednesday 16th 

December 2015. Regrettably due to space – 

only 2 tickets per child for the morning 

performance. 

 

Na.m.   11.00a.m.    

 

Np.m.    2.15p.m. 

 

KS1 Christmas Show 

 
We hope you all agree – the children’s 

performance was fantastic! Well done 

everyone! 

Christmas Fayre 

 
Once again thank you to all who supported 

our school Christmas Fayre. Infants and 

Juniors together raised a grand total of: 

 

         £2349.80                    
                         

Christmas Bingo 

 
Come along to our popular annual Christmas 

Bingo on Thursday 17th December at 3.00pm in 

the Junior Hall. Lots of prizes to be won! 

 

           



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Monday            Own Clothes Day – bring a  

                        selection box 

                       

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm             

                        Miss  Hamilton 

 

Tuesday            

 

 

Wednesday       Nursery Sing-a-long 

 

 

Thursday          1W Assembly 9.00a.m. followed                     

                         by Coffee  Morning in the 

                         Community Room 

                                  

                         Christmas Bingo 3.00pm in the 

                         Junior Hall 

 

 

Friday              Panto and Party Day 

 

                          

                        Break up for Christmas 3.00pm 

 

                          

ATTENDANCE  

 

30th  Nov   -   4th Dec 

 

          RD    91.82% 

          RM    100% 

          1K     92.07% 

          1W    91.54% 

          2H     95.56% 

          2E     96.00% 

          AM    84.76% 

          PM     75.71% 

 

 

Well done to RM for 100% 

attendance! 

 

Our target for this year is 96%! 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

Attendance for the above date 

was:            

               93.57%   

1W Assembly 

 
1W are having a class assembly on Thursday 17th 

December at 9.00a.m. in the Infant Hall 

followed by Coffee Morning in the Community 

Room. 

Nursery 

 
Nursery Christmas party is on Friday 

18th December. There will be no morning 

nursery on that day – all children should 

arrive for the party at 12.15p.m. 

100% Attendance 

 
Will McMorn in 1W achieved 100% 

attendance in November. Will and his mum 

both won a prize. 

 

Polite Reminder 
 

Just a reminder – no dogs on school premises 

(this includes dogs being carried). Thank you for 

your continued co-operation. 


